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Important Dates  

June 5-6: El-Fitr Holiday 

June 16th: Father’s Day 

June 21st: Summer Begins 

June 28th: Professional 
Development Day with 
Dr. Lara el Khatib 

Home- School Partnership: 

-Read a story with your 
child about the seasons of 
the year and discuss the 
characteristics of summer 
season. 

-Let your child be involved 
in the kitchen and ask him 
to prepare a fruit salad with 
you for the whole family!  

- Why buy Play-dough from 
stores when you can let 
your child create his own 
from scratch? You can try 
making slimes, play-dough, 
and even plastic via easy 
YouTube Tutorials. 

 

  

 

Note:                       

Professors, student 
teachers, and scholars 
come on regular basis to 
observe, implement, and 
collect data information 
for research purposes.   

 

 

Birthdays   

-None 

 

 

Learning Corner:  

-Summer Weather 

-Summer Clothes 

-Summer Fruits 

- Bugs & Insects 

-Beach Rocks & 
Shells 

-Sea Animals 

- Marine Life 

- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Songs +Videos on 
YouTube 

- Oh, Mr. Sun, Sun, Mr. 
Golden Sun 

-A Sailor Went to Sea 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summary of the learning 
experience in June: 

 

Mr. Golden Sun  

Summer’s here and we’re welcoming 
it by working on a big yellow ball to 
represent the sun. This will be a 
collective work using white glue, 
newspaper, and yellow paint. We’ll be 
displaying it in the Atelier till the end of 
summer. 

Fruit Party in a Bowl!    

Our little ones will get into the kitchen 
action by preparing a big bowl of 
fruits 

Starfish, Starfish:          

 

We’re creating our own play dough 
from scratch! We’ll be mixing flour, 
water, and salt and molding it in the 
shape of small starfish for our beach 
sensory bin. 

 

    

 

 

 

 


